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Planning Board - 13 Cherry Hill Avenue

City of Salem
Planning Board
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for all interested parties on the request of PETER K. HANTZOPOULOS for a waiver from the frontage
requirements of the Subdivision Control Law to allow the creation of two lots, each with less than the required minimum frontage,
from the single lot located at 13 CHERRY HILL AVENUE (Map 14, Lot 225) in accordance with Massachusetts General Laws,
Chapter 40A.

Said hearing will be held on Thursday, April 3, 2014 at 7:00 PM, Room 313, Third Floor, 120 Washington Street, Salem, MA. A
copy of the application and plans are on file and available for review at the Department of Planning & Community Development, 3t

floor, 120 Washington Street, Salem, MA.

Charles Puleo
Chair
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